September 20, 2016

Mr. Kevin Cordley
Shrine Club

26920 Shrine Rd.
Waynesville, MO 65583

Kevin:

Thank you so much for the hospitality afforded the 19" Combat Engineer Battalion
Vietnam reunion. You and the Shrine Club are outstanding ambassadors for the
community you serve.

You and Rick Sallee were instrumental in making our reunion a great success and we
look forward to seeing you next year.

Thanks again,
Tom Ebrite,

Reunion Committee
and Dixie and the Seahorse Sweeties



